
 
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO 22 OF 2012 

 

DREDGING TAKING PLACE AT BIRDPORT ENTRANCE  
COMMENCING TUESDAY 28th AUGUST 2012  

 

 
Commencing on Tuesday 28th August 2012 for an expected duration of 8 tides (3 hours 
either side of High Water) the Vessel MV Sabrina, operated by Bullo Marine Ltd will be 
carrying out dredging works at the Birdport Entrance. 
 
 
The Vessel will keep a listening watch on VHF 71 for the duration and will be liaising with 
Birdport Staff in order to keep clear of the Birdport approaches during docking and Un-
docking operations. 
 
 
 
 
   

HARBOUR MASTER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House 

Cargo Road 
CARDIFF 
CF10 4LY 

24th August 2012 
 

All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - 

www.southwalesports.co.uk 

 
 

 
 
Masters, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to 
the masters or persons in charge of their vessel or craft.  
 


